From: R. Filice

Sent: Sunday, December 5, 2021 7:46 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Cc: Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Pauls, Esther <Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>;
Zora Milovanov <zora.milovanov@hamilton.ca>; Vrooman, Tim <Tim.Vrooman@hamilton.ca>; lzirein,
Ohi <Ohi.lzirein@hamilton.ca>; Ward 8 Office <ward8@hamilton.ca>; Wojewoda, Nikola
<Nikola.Wojewoda@hamilton.ca>; Farr, Jason <Jason.Farr@hamilton.ca>; Johnson, Brenda
<Brenda.Johnson@hamilton.ca>; Powers, Russ <Russ.Powers@hamilton.ca>; Partridge, Judi
<Judi.Partridge@hamilton.ca>; Ferguson, Lloyd <Lloyd.Ferguson@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Maureen
<Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Pearson, Maria <Maria.Pearson@hamilton.ca>

Subject: RE: Public Input for Dec 7 Planning Committee Meeting - Files UHOPA-21-005/ZAC-21-009/25T-
202104

Dear Ms. Kelsey, | am sending you a letter for the Planning Committee Meeting which will be held on
Tuesday December 7th, 2021 at 9:30am, as per instructions outlined in the Notice we received.

It is regarding files UHOPA-21-005/ZAC-21-009/25T-202104 and the "Applications for Amendments to
the Urban Hamilton Official Plan, City of Hamilton Zoning By-law No. 6593 and Hamilton Zoning By-
law No. 05-200, and Draft Plan of Subdivision for Lands located at 311 and 313 Stone
Church Road East".

It was our intention to be at the meeting and speak, even if for only 5 minutes, to voice
our concerns but we cannot take a day off work. It would have been more opportune
had the meeting been held at a more favorable time when the majority of the residents
of the area would have been available to have their input.

Our hope is that the Planning Committee will read the letter before the meeting on
Tuesday so that they can get a sense of how the residents feel before voting.

Thank you for your time,

Rosanna Filice
Ivana Filice
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